10,000 WATTS 850 ON YOUR DIAL

WWJC =Bas

Phone (218) 626-2738
1120 EAST McCUEN ST.
DULUTH, MINNESOTA 55808

January 28, 1974

MR. BILL NITTLER

603 West lst

McCook, Nevada
69001

Dear Bill:
Thank you for your letters of December 9 and January 21.
I am sorry that I didn't answer your first letter but I found
It only about five minutes ago while cleaning out my junkie desk.
I just looked at the calendar and found that I was the one on duty
when you heard WWJC, on both the 9th of December and also the
engineer running the test on the night of the 2lst of January.
This letter is to verify the reception of WwWJC, Duluth,
Minnesota by Bill Nittler on both days: December 9, 1973 and
January 21lst, 1974.
I was asked to run a test of WWJC for the International Radio
Club of America two years ago. --- (around Jan 12th, 1972).
I am a ham radio operator and so is my boss. Best of DX in the
future, Bill.

Sincerly yours:

The Northland’s Most Powerful Standard Broadcast Station



